
 

 

 

Hi everyone!  

My name is Barb Anderson and I recently joined the PTO Board in March as VP of Communications. I 

have 2 sons at IA - one in kindergarten and one at the preschool. I love our school and am excited to give 

back and support our teachers and staff. Some of my goals for next year including launching a PTO 

podcast to share news and information in a unique and fun format and using our newsletter and social 

media presence to make us feel more connected by highlighting staff, volunteers and sponsors. 


